

Outwood Academy Shafton

Engine Lane, Shafton, Barnsley, S72 8RE

Tel: +44(0)1226 717730 Fax: +44(0)1226 781999

Web: www.shafton.outwood.com Email: enquiries@shafton.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Cara Ackroyd

September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

YII Information Evening

We would like to invite your child and his/her family to our Year 11 Information Evening which will enable us to help you to support your child through the final year of his/her GCSE courses. This event will take place on Tuesday 26th September 2017 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm; the evening will be split into two sessions. Firstly we will be serving food – fish and chips – as we are aware many of you may be coming straight from work. This will be followed by a presentation led by Mrs Ackroyd – Academy Principal; with contributions from other key staff that will be supporting your child throughout Year 11.

The presentation will cover the following topics:

- Expectations of all Year II students
- The criteria to attend Prom
- Enrichment and Pledge opportunities

The evening has been specifically designed for the parents/carers of all Year II students. There will be a representative from each subject area who will be able to give guidance and provide information about how to support, encourage and monitor your child's progress throughout their courses.

By holding this information evening we aim to ensure that you child has the best preparation possible so that he/she can achieve or surpass his/her target grade.

We would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip overleaf and return to the Academy as soon as possible.

We do hope that you will be able to join us with your child for this essential evening of information.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A McQueen Assistant Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.

Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.

A list of Directors' names is open to inspection at our registered office.